
Important dates for your diary 

 

 

Please see the page of dates in this 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Highest attendance:  

Voyagers 98.5%  

Lost learning: 125 hours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.   

News and Events 

 

Friday 26th May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we once 
again celebrated  wisdom.  Everyone was thanked for 
showing wisdom this week—Arthur in Explorers, Cole in 
Shooting Stars, Lois in Discoverers and  Lilly-Mae in 
Voyagers.  

Congratulations to them all.  

 

 

 

Reminder 
 

The library is open after school on Tuesday and Friday. 

 

We also congratulated James who brought his winners medal in 
to show us.  Last weekend he played in a football cup final and 
beat the opposition 4-2.  

Our Pentecost Experience Day was a huge    

success and the feedback from the volunteers 

who helped deliver it was wonderful.  Not only 

did they thoroughly enjoy the activities but they 

were so complimentary about our wonderful   

children.  The children have been award a role 

model dojo—these are worth 3 points. There was 

a big cheer when we told them! 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset


 

Come and see our Pentecost Experience Day art 

show at 3pm on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June 

in the hall. 



Looking ahead to Term 6.  

5 June—Road safety talks and activities for Y1, 3 & 6 

8/9 June—Pentecost Experience Day display in the hall after school 

12/13 June—Bikeability for Y6  

14 June—Class photos 

19 June—Doughnuts for Dads 

22 June—KS1 Dance Festival (see ParentMail sent this week)  

25 June—Trowbridge Youth Parliament Heroes and Villains 2km run and stall.  Please come along and support our 

Parliamentarians. See poster on the notice board. 

26 June—Y5 visit to Clarendon 

26 June—Rags 2 Riches collection 

30 June— Acorn Appeal non-school uniform day 

30 June—FOWAS summer fayre 

3 July—Y5 visit to John of Gaunt 

4 July—Y6 transition day to secondary schools 

5 July—Y6 attend leavers service at Salisbury Cathedral 

6 July—Active Trowbridge morning (all children in PE kit) 

7 July—Y6 Junior Good Citizen event 

10 July—Wessex Water visiting all classes 

11 July—Sports Day and school picnic 

13 July—Whole school trip (details early T6) 

14 July—FOWAS Leavers/End of Year disco 

19 July—Summer Reading Challenge launched in school by the Library Service 

21 July—Leavers service at St John’s 

21 July—Term ends 1.10pm EYFS—Y5.  Y6 leavers picnic 1pm-2pm 



Acorn Y3/4 athletics festival 

Children from Discoverers class represented West Ashton at the event and were 

coached in athletics skills before practising and then setting a PB.   

Mrs O said the children represented the school so well and definitely shone like stars.  

They seemed to really enjoy themselves. 



News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: We made a princess story with musical instruments and have been using our phonics knowledge to write sentences.  In maths, we 
made shapes with lollipop sticks. 

Explorers: In Explorers we wrote a story about a boy who was scared of a ball pit. Our stories are fantastic.  In math we have been learning about 
halves, quarters and thirds.  We have also made some salt dough surprises for out summer fete stall.  We really enjoyed going to church for Pen-
tecost.  Fynn and Luca 

Discoverers: In maths we have been continued to learn about time in analogue an digital, Year 3s have also been looking at days, months and 
years. We are very proud of our completed non-chronological reports that we have completed in our English lessons, all about Street Cats and 
Mesopotamian Blue Cats. On Wednesday we spent the afternoon in the Church to learn about Pentecost. We heard what it was and did a few  
creative activities. Brie and James 

Voyagers: This week Voyagers have been writing their ecosystem stories. We used our chosen ecosystem, like we did for out reports, but this 
time we had to write a fiction story.  We had to choose the storyline and develop the characters. In maths, Y6 have been finishing their theme park 
plan.  They have had to decide what marketing advertisements and pricing structure they should use. Y5 have been learning about negative   
numbers in sea level, temperature and by counting forwards and backwards.  In humanities we have learnt about the Mayan gods and their       
significance.  Thalia, Abigail & Isabel  

 
 

I am hoping the sun continues to shine and that everyone can enjoy a few days of beautiful weather over the latest 
Bank Holiday weekend.  

 

See you on Monday 5th June ready for Term 6. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 



 

National Online Safety Update 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Voyagers—

Trowbridge library 

book club 



  

 

 

 

 

 


